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NAME LOCATION REASON NOMINATOR, POSITION
Sam Rigby Pennsylvania Sam and Schyler did wonderful work when they visited 

Perryville School! They helped organize our technology so 
that it's easier to use and find and helped set up systems 
that will allow us to stay organized throughout the year. They 
also replaced some of our technology and have been 
working on other solutions for us as well. These items will 
make for a much smoother transition into the coming school 
year. We are so grateful for the work they did here!

Taryn Williams, Teacher

Schyler Rippie Palmer Sam and Schyler did wonderful work when they visited 
Perryville School! They helped organize our technology so 
that it's easier to use and find and helped set up systems 
that will allow us to stay organized throughout the year. They 
also replaced some of our technology and have been 
working on other solutions for us as well. These items will 
make for a much smoother transition into the coming school 
year. We are so grateful for the work they did here!

Taryn Williams, Teacher

BBRCTE Team Palmer I am so impressed with all of the work that the BBRCTE 
team did this year! The sheer number of programs and 
offerings is incredible and I know they have even more in the 
works. My students have been so grateful for the 
opportunities that BBRCTE has provided them with and they 
continue to look forward to the upcoming courses. 
Additionally, everyone I've interacted with on the team has 
been delightful and I always appreciate their kindness and 
enthusiasm. I am so fortunate to work in their orbit and I look 
forward to seeing how much they accomplish over the next 
year!

Taryn Williams, Teacher

Misa Webber Dillingham Misa is an integral member of the BBRCTE Team, serving 
students as a Career Development Specialist and chaperone 
in Dillingham. Misa provides insight and guidance to the 
youth in our region, helping them understand various career 
pathways and gaining perspective on job opportunities 
available to them. BBRCTE is fortunate to have Misa on the 
team to offer the voice from a local, Alaska Native 
perspective and long-time commercial fisherman. Thank you 
for a job well done this past year, Misa. We look forward to 
having you as a member of the BBRCTE team in the years 
ahead and are grateful for your investment in our students.      

Kasie Luke, Superintendent

Jenny Shryock King Salmon Jenny is an integral member of the BBRCTE Team, serving 
students as a Career Development Specialist for our LPSD 
students and Bristol Bay students. Jenny provides insight 
and guidance to the youth, helping them understand various 
career pathways and gaining perspective on their job 
opportunities. BBRCTE is fortunate to have Jenny on the 
team to offer the voice from a local, former BBRCTE student, 
and private pilot perspective. Thank you for a job well done 
this past year, Jenny. We look forward to having you as a 
member of the BBRCTE team in the years ahead and are 
grateful for your investment in our students.

Kasie Luke, Superintendent

Zach Stenson Palmer Zach is one of the biggest proponents of BBRCTE, serving 
LPSD students and students all across our region with 
various academic, personal/social, and vocational 
opportunities. His vision of uniting four school districts under 
the banner of introducing students to regional career 
opportunities by bringing them together in person and online 
to grow and learn is inspiring. Thank you, Zach, for leading 
the BBRCTE Team to best serve our region's students to 
find pathways for career and academic success. We are 
grateful for your initiative and creative processes!

Kasie Luke, Superintendent

Becca Stenson

Becca Stenson
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Justin Zimin Palmer  We are grateful to have you on the BBRCTE team, Justin! 
As the Coordinator, guiding support of the program and our 
students, Justin is a "see a need, fill a need" individual who 
is always looking for unique opportunities to provide for our 
youth. His local connections and perspective as an Alaska 
Native who grew up in South Naknek, commercial fishing in 
Bristol Bay, are invaluable to our BBRCTE program. Thank 
you for a wonderful year, Justin. We look forward to the year 
ahead and all the fun happenings through BBRCTE!

Kasie Luke, Superintendent

Katharine Smith Palmer We are fortunate to have Katharine keeping an eye on the 
systems and organization of BBRCTE, providing executive 
administrative oversight for the Governing Board, and 
supporting communication that comes from the consortium. 
Thank you for your efforts, diving right into BBRCTE 
systems, and being so helpful, Katharine. We look forward to 
a great year ahead with you on the team!

Kasie Luke, Superintendent

Ralph Phillips Perryville Ralph did such a wonderful job this year as our custodian 
and continues to do great work as summer maintenance 
help. He was here whenever we needed him all year long 
and has been working diligently deep cleaning the 
classrooms since summer break started. Ralph is always in 
a good mood and it's a very positive experience working with 
him. His work has really helped make things easier for all of 
this year—we are so happy to have him on the team!

Taryn Williams, Teacher

Becca Stenson Palmer  Becca is always so welcoming and friendly and she is such 
a joy to be around! She was so positive during her trip to 
Perryville and really left us feeling appreciated for everything 
we do. When I attended the board meeting in Palmer, she 
was so inviting and made me feel right at home. I have 
appreciated Becca's friendly comments about the site 
reports, which she continued to provide each and every 
month throughout the year. The world needs more people 
that are as kind and supportive as Becca!

Taryn Williams, Teacher


